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January 26th, 1933

Sir Arthur ViZ. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C;B 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.
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Dear Sir Arthur;

For your information I am sending you 
letters which we have received recently from the 
Branch Secretaries of our Branch Societies in Victoria, 
Winnipeg and Chicago.

If there is any likelihood of your going 
out to the West soon, or if you know of any other 
prominent member of the staff, whose visit could be 
seized upon by the local graduates as an occasion for a 
gathering of the graduates, will you kindly let me know?

I would appreciate it if you would let 
me have the letters back for reply and filing.

Faithfully yours,

gbg/m Executive Secretary.
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